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START UP OR TEMPORARY BAHA’I FACILITY

As your community looks at its progress during the current Plan, you may realize that it is time for your first Bahá’í facility or even another facility in a different part of town.  This may be considered a “Start Up” or a “Temporary” facility.

There are a number of issues to take into account in starting up a new Bahá’í facility, but the two most important questions are:

1. Has the community read and consulted on the National Spiritual Assembly’s letter of November 28, 2007?  

2. Has the community read and consulted on Chapter 1 of the BCA’s  Technical Assistance Manual? 

Both these documents can be found on the home page of the Bahá’í Center Assistance Corp (BCA) website at www.bahaicenterassistance.org.  Please review them in detail before proceeding with renting or purchasing a facility.

BCA has visited a number of Bahá’í centers/facilities in the last four years.  Some of the most manageable and functional facilities are quite small, sometimes no more than a store front.  Based on these observations the following diagram was prepared in order to help communities start visualizing possible layouts and a list of furniture needed to make the facility operational.  The diagram shows a small 400-600 square feet simple space with a capacity of 40 adults and children.

If you have any questions or need additional assistance with planning for a Start Up or Temporary Bahá’í facility please contact us by phone at (847) 425-7940 or by email at info@bahaicenterassistance.org
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